TOWN OF TEACHEY NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
The proposed budget for the fiscal year 2020-2021 for the Town of Teachey has been presented to the Town Commissioners and is available for public inspection in the Town Clerk’s office from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday.
The public and all interested parties are hereby notified that the Teachey Commissioners will hold a public hearing on Monday, June 8, 2020, at 7:00 p.m. in the Town Hall. Purpose of this meeting is to discuss the proposed budget. Citizens are invited to make written or oral comments.

Persons requiring additional information about the public hearing or the proposed budget are asked to call the Town Hall at 910-285-7564.

                                 

Donna DeFalco-Dube

                                                  Town Adminstrator/Finance Officer 
